Diversity of the Governing Board information September 2023

Collecting and publishing governing board diversity data DEE guidance 2023

“Diversity is important and we want governing boards to be increasingly reflective of the
communities they serve.

We encourage schools to collect and publish governing board members’ diversity data. Information
should be widely accessible to members of the school community and the public. Board members
can opt out of sharing their information, including protected characteristics, at any given time
including after publication.

Schools must ensure that individuals cannot be identified through the publication of data, particularly
when board member levels are low.”

National Governance Association guidance 2023

“Not all diversity information will be relevant to publish — as a starting point, we recommend boards
report on the age, gender and ethnicity of their membership although other data may be relevant
depending on the characteristics of your local community.”

Please indicate your age group

10 responses

@® 18-40

@ 41-60

@ 61+

@ Prefer not to say

Please indicate your gender

10 responses

® Male

@ Female

@ Other gender identity
@ Prefer not to say



https://www.gov.uk/guidance/what-maintained-schools-must-publish-online#governors-information-and-duties

Please indicate your ethnicity
10 responses

@ Bangladeshi

@ Chinese

@ Indian

@ Pakistani

@ White and Asian

@ Any other Asian background
@ African background

@ Caribbean

13V



